
Mr. L. S. Ovaness f 
65 Chambers Lane 
London N.W.lo 2RL 
England 

Dear Mr. Ovanessof: 

June 28, 1976 

The old rare Armenian books, of religious and othe subjects , 
\.'lhich were presented to our Diocesan 1 ibrary are quite interestin 
and valuable for s, and \1/e are grateful for your efforts in secur­
ing them as gifts for our Diocese. 

\~e fee 1 that it \'IOU 1 d be most appropriate and he 1 p fu 1 if you 
could make a pers nal visit, so that we may consult fully on how 
best these books may serve our Church and people. 

It is our ho e that you may be able to arrange sue a vi~it 
and spend some weeks here for this purpose. 

st 

We pray that God may grace you with His blessings ~lways. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom r1a'loogian 
Primate 


